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Dear Parents/Carers
This year School Council are leading an initiative on sleep. They are very excited to share their learning and ideas with the whole school.
They would like to invite all children to wear pyjamas or comfy clothes - whatever they feel most comfortable in – on Monday 7th October. Please can all children wear outside shoes in case of rain and travelling to/from and around school. 

The aim of everyone wearing pyjamas is to raise awareness of a good, healthy nights sleep. Tired and sleep deprived children are not able to reach their full potential which is something we, as a school, aim to help them achieve. 
On Monday the children will also be bringing home a sleep diary, which we hope, you will support them to complete. The idea behind the sleep diary is to promote long, healthy sleep and there will even be a prize per year for the best sleeper. This needs to be completed throughout the week and returned to school on Friday 11th October. School Council will collect all entries and find the winners!
School Council will be delivering an assembly to inform the school about how to sleep well. This will be available on the school website on Monday to help parents and guardians to support sleep diaries at home. 
Thank you for your continuing support.

School Council 

